LMC Treasurers report 2019/2020

The LMC finances are in a good state.

There has been a further increase of reserves from last year.

In view of the current pressures on practice finances, and with the extra expenses incurred during the Covid pandemic, the LMC officers decided it was appropriate to reduce the local and national levies by one pence per patient  We have therefore reduced the local and national level by one pence per patient to 26p/7 p respectively from 1.10.2020.

We are also increasing our charitable donations to the Cameron Fund and the Royal Medical Benevolent Fund from 1000 to 2000 pounds per year.

The accounts show GP Mentorship support income which will in part be going to YOR LMC who will be dealing with the finance of the scheme going forward.
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